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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

4,109,680 Souls Saved~128,923 Baptized~139 Churches Started~144 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

“Jesus saith unto him, I am the way, the truth, and the life: no man cometh unto the Father, but by me.– John 14:6  
 

Another month has passed and God continues to bless! We are seeing more and more souls saved. As this 

world becomes more and more wicked, people are truly coming to see there is no way to the Father but 

through His wonderful Son, Jesus Christ. We at the Outreach are so honored to have a part in helping lost 

souls see their need of the Savior.  We have started support to help plant two more churches in India and 

have taken on support of three new pastors here in America this month. It is amazing to see what God is  

doing through the Outreach! 
 

We are very excited about the church plant in Wilburton, Oklahoma. Pastor 

Mason Weber was able to hold his first service in the newly remodeled build-

ing. The town was so excited the grand opening made the local paper. On  

August 27th, Genesis Baptist Church held their building dedication. They 

were thrilled to have 65 in attendance on their big day. The newspaper re-

port stated the building had sat empty for some twenty years and “now has 

some new life breathed into it”. We pray God continues to “breathe” on the 

services and hundreds are saved through the ministry. 
 

We were pleased to read the report from Bro. Painter of a young man named Se Naan. He got saved on 

our trip to Thailand last month. Bro. Reddick witnessed to him and he accepted Christ. Since then he has 

been faithfully attending and has even followed the Lord in Baptism. We are so thankful Bro. Painter is in his 

new building and has been seeing up to thirty-two in attendance. He is in a hard area to witness and grow. 

The people have never heard the Gospel before and are afraid of retaliation by Muslims if they get saved or 

attend the church. Keep the people of Thailand and the other countries we support in your prayers. 

 

Please continue to be in prayer for Mrs. Becky Martin. She and Bro. Martin are finally back in the Philippines 

together. She is happy to be back but tires easily. God blessed and she was able to find the organic foods 

she needs to maintain her diet for the next five months as part of her cancer treatment. She and her family 

greatly appreciate the prayers on her behalf. 

 
As an update, we will hold the Green Springs Tent Revival in West Virginia, throughout the week of Septem-

ber 11th. Please pray for souls to be saved and for good weather. Good weather is a blessing during a tent 

revival. Thank you all for your continued prayers and support. We could not do what we do without you! 

 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 


